Legal Notice No. 36429

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach, Florida, Historic Re-
sources Preservation Board, will hold a public hearing in the City Hall Commission
Room, 7 N Dixie Hwy, in said City at 6:00 PM., or as soon thereafter as possible, on
Wednesday, March 11, 2020 to consider the following:

Consideration of a request for the demolition of a non-
contributing single-family structure located at 1130 South Lakeside Drive, pursuant
to but not limited to Sections 28.2-7, 23.3-7, and 23.5-4 of the Land Development
Regulations. The subject property is located in the Single-Family Residential (8F-R)
Zoning District and the South Palm Park Local Historic District. PCN#: 38-43-44-
27-01-051-0010.

Written responses can be sent to the Lake Worth Beach Historic Resources Pres-
ervation Board at 1900 2nd Avenue North, Lake Worth Beach, FL 33481 and must
arrive before the hearing date to be included in the formal record. You also have
the opportunity to attend the mesting to provide oral testimony. For additional
information on the above issues, please visit the City of Lake Worth Beach Division
of Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation located at 1800 2nd Avenue North,
Lake Worth Beach, Florida 33461 or contact City Staff at 561-586-1687. If a person
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Legnl Notice No. 38428

PLFEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach, Florida, Historic Re-
sources Preservation Board, will hold a public hearing in the City Hall Commission
Room, 7 N Dixie Hwy, in said City at 6:00 PM., or as soon thereafter as possible, on
‘Wednesday, March 11, 2020 to consider the following:

HRPB 20-00100053: Consideration of a request for thenew constructionofa £ 2,256
square foot single-family structure located at 722 North Ocean Breeze, pursuant to
but not limited to Sections 28.2-7, 23.3-7, and Section 28.5-4 of the Land Develop-
ment Regulations. The subject property is located in the Single-Family Residential
(SF-R) Zoning District and the Northeast Lucerne Local Historic District. PCN#:
38-43-44-21-15-226-0080.

Written responses can be sent to the Lake Worth Beach Historic Resources Pres-
ervation Board at 1800 2nd Avenue North, Lake Worth Beach, F1, 33461 and must
arrive before the hearing date to be included in the formal record. You also have
the opportunity to attend the meeting to provide oral testimony. For edditional
information on the above issues, please visit the City of Lake Worth Beach Division
of Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation located at 1900 2nd Avenue North,
Lake Worth Beach, Florida 38461 or contact City Staff at 561-586-1687. If a person
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